

# NEWSLETTER



### 30th October 2023

### Year 4 Notice

Year 4 children are now required to enter the school via the entrance by the minibuses. Please continue to collect from the main entrance.

Thank you for your cooperation with this.

## Royal British Legion

### Poppy Appeal

We have a range of poppies on sale in school.

Prices range from a small donation for a paper poppy up to £1.50 for a snap band. Children will have the opportunity to buy their poppies during the school day.



#### After School Clubs

We still have spaces available in the Monday, Wednesday and Friday after school clubs. Children do not have to attend every week; you can book sessions individually and only cost £2 per child, per session.

### Whole Class

#### **Attendance**

1st - Tolerance - 96,2% 2nd - Honesty - 94,3%

3rd - Loyalty - 94.1%

### <u>Dates for</u> your Diary

your Diary
31.10.23 - Year 6 Trip
to Hawthorne
Trenches

01.11.23 - Year 4 Swimming

08,11,23 - Parent
Consultations - Keep
an eye on your emails
for the booking link.

09.11.23 - Year 5 Trip to Kearsney Abbey

10.11.23 - Democracy Class Assembly

> 15.11.23 - Year 4 Swimming

17.11,23 - Courtesy Class Assembly













